
 

 
CONCLAVE LEADERSHIP COLLOQUIUM 

    

Dear Friends: 
 
As a follow-up to our previous update, The STEM Women of Color Conclave (SWOCC) 
Leadership Team regrets to inform you that we have made the decision to cancel our 
Annual Conclave and Leadership Colloquium. This was an extremely difficult decision as we 
all look forward to this event with great anticipation. We looked at a few possible 
alternatives, but we strongly felt that none of them would serve your needs and capture the 
essence of the Conclave. During this unprecedented time, the health and well-being of our 
participants, speakers and staff continues to be our primary concern.  

We are tentatively planning to be back next summer with a grand 10th Anniversary 
celebration of the STEM Women of Color Conclave®. Like each of us, we continue to trust 
that you are emphasizing self-care - both physically and emotionally – while also taking care 
of your loved ones.  

Warmest personal regards to each one of you.  

Sincerely, 

Claudia, Kelly, Orlando, Carmen, and Melissa 
 


